
 

Call for School Names 
For the new elementary school at 3456 Princeton Avenue in the 
Smiling Creek neighbourhood on Burke Mountain, Coquitlam. 

 

School District # 43 (Coquitlam) plans to open a new 
elementary school in September, 2018 located at 3456 
Princeton Avenue in the Smiling Creek neighbourhood on 
Burke Mountain.  This school is located on a joint school/park 
site shared with the City of Coquitlam.   
 

The School District School Naming Committee is currently seeking 
suggestions for the name of the new elementary school on this site. 
All suggestions will be provided to the School District School 
Naming Committee for consideration and appropriateness as a 
school name.  A shortlist of recommendations will be submitted to 
the Board of Education for final approval.  
 

Submission Procedure (deadline is Thursday April 21, 2016) 

If you have a suggestion for the new elementary school, please 
submit the following to facilitiesnaming@sd43.bc.ca 

• Your school name suggestion (ending in Elementary School) 
• Your rationale for the suggestion 
• Your name and contact email  

 

The rationale may include background information regarding the 
proposed name, the connection of the proposed name to the 

community or geographic area including any 
historical or cultural traditions if applicable, the 
connection of the proposed name if to honour a 
person if applicable, or any additional supporting 
information relevant to the proposed naming. 

Learn more here:  www.sd43.bc.ca 
 

 


